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[EXTERNAL] Queens-bound Upper Roadway continuous lane closures extended until
December 17th

Ed Koch Queensboro Bridge, Contract 10 - Upper Deck Replacement
<QBBKochUpperDeckRehab@gmail.com>

Wed 12/6/2023 12:26 PM

To:QN02@cb.nyc.gov (CB) <QN02@cb.nyc.gov>

You don't often get email from gbbkochupperdeckrehab@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe. Forward suspect email to phish@oti.nyc.gov as an attachment (Click the More

button, then forward as attachment).

View this email in vour browser

IMPORTANT NOTICE

The NYCDOT will continue the current traffic configuration on the Upper Roadways for the
replacement of the upper deck as shown below from December 11th to December 17th.

Queens-bound - one lane closed 24/7

OFF PEAK (see hours below): Only one lane available in each direction

Queens-bound South Outer Roadway open daily from 6:00 a.m. to 1:00 a.m.

HOV operation restricted to only one lane — Outer lane

Two lanes will be available in each direction on the lower roadway
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